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Dear HSC Secretariat,
Please find below the input from NL on the ECDC guidance on masks.

In the Netherlands, we do not advise the general public to wear face masks for the following reasons:
- As the ECDC study shows, there is little evidence that this is an effective intervention for source control
- it might lead to further spread by frequent face touching
- it might lead to decreased adherence to other control measures such as social distancing
- there is shortage of masks

We strongly advise to adjust the conclusion in the guidance document, that there is little evidence of effectivity of this
intervention, that implementation should be very carefully considered as it might have negative side effect and other control
measures are far more effective.

Kind regards,
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